From: Gloria Vandehey

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Please do not pass HB 2795 please protect cougars
Date: Thursday, February 21, 2019 5:11:32 PM

As a constituent of Washington county, please note the contents of this email for the record.

Please do not pass the house bill to allow Cougar hunting with dogs in the state of Oregon.

This method is cruel, unnecessary and really, what thoughts are passing through the heads of the
hunters...Adrenalin? Why pursue and frighten a majestic animal?

I am European by birth, and there is very little wildlife remaining there to wonder at.

Oregon has natural beauty, and wild habitat where some of these animals manage to survive, against all odds.
Please help them. Do not vote to pass HB 2795.

| appreciate it. Thank you.
GB Vandehey

384 SE 58th Court
Hillsboro. 97123
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